
From: Wess Bechard  
Sent: April 7, 2021 3:21 PM 
 
Subject: I support the Ganatchio Trail Extension 
 
To the Mayor of Tecumseh and Council, 
 
I am writing to tell you that I am in full support of the Ganatchio trail extension as planned on 
the Riverside South location as per the last few engineering reports. 
 
We've spent enough money on additional reports to come to the same conclusion, and it's now 
time to move forward. 
 
I firmly believe the public interest is best served by the completion of this trail, which will inter-
connect existing multi-use trails and provide for active transportation, and recreational pathways 
for our town to enjoy for generations to come. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Wess Bechard 
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